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From the Dean of Schoolê

 

Happy Friday!  
 
Happy Summer! 
 
I wish you all a happy summer.  There will be emails throughout the 
summer, so please continue to check you @tfanh.org email addresses. 
 
Thank you for all your support, generosity, ideas and visits this past year. 
It is a pleasure getting to know more and more parents each year.  With a 
few exceptions, the building will be open and the staff will be present 
should you need to meet on Tuesdays-Thursdays from 9am-3pm. As 
always, please contact me with your thoughts.  
 
With gratitude, 
Maureen Mooney 
Dean of School 
 

ê

From the Board of Trusteesê

Have a great summer! 
 
 

ê

From the Assistant Director of Curriculum:  Summer Assignmentsê

Hello Parents, 
 
Although the school year is winding down to a close, we are already looking ahead to this year's 
summer assignments. For the English, History, and Math departments, students are required to 
complete a summer assignment that will help them retain some of the skills they gained from the 
previous school year. The work is often based on content skills, literacy, or some other type of 
assignment that will prepare to think about the themes of the upcoming school year. As of right 
now, we only have the summer assignments from History 3 and American Civics available. 
However, please be checking the school website under the students tab as there is a link called 
"summer assignments". We are hoping to have all summer work uploaded within the next couple of 
weeks. Also as a reminder, any summer work is due the first few days of class. Thank you all for a 
wonderful year, and please enjoy your summer break. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mr. Chris Kline 
Humanities Department Chair/Assistant Director of Curriculum 
 

http://thefoundersacademy.org/parents/summer_assignments


 

ê

 

From the Registrar: Course Selection for 2018-2019ê

Parents - 
 
Below is the link for students to sign up for classes for 2018-2019.  We ask that every student (or 
parent) that attended Founders this year or will be attending next year to fill out this form.  If you 
have a student who is not returning to Founders, there is a place to indicate that on this 
form. (You will not have to go through the entire Course Selection process - but you will not 
have to constantly hear reminders from us to complete the form.)  There will be updated, 
detailed course descriptions loaded onto our website by Monday, June 11th, so it is fine if a student 
would like to wait until then to sign up for courses.  The deadline to complete this form will be 
Friday, June 22nd.  Starting on Tuesday, June 19th, the school will be calling parents of all 
students who have not yet responded to this form to remind them to complete it, so please try to 
have it done before that date. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZsdDqD6GWnmSbc6hwn75G9fZ-YBf1Bg2tw5_CJD
VSwkgwNA/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
Thank you, 
Greg McKenzie 
Registrar 
 

ê

School Newsê

ê

Annual Fund ê

Dear Parents, 
 
It's hard to believe the school year is almost over but as we approach the end of our school year we 
can still look at ways to support our school. One of the ways is to support the Annual Fund which 
would go a long way in investing in our child's education and their future. Parent support and 
donations to the Annual Fund will allow the students of Founders to receive an outstanding 
education and help bridge the gap between the school's operational cost and the Per Pupil Aid. 
Charter schools are funded at $6,922 per child, or 46% of the average, when compared to local 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZsdDqD6GWnmSbc6hwn75G9fZ-YBf1Bg2tw5_CJDVSwkgwNA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZsdDqD6GWnmSbc6hwn75G9fZ-YBf1Bg2tw5_CJDVSwkgwNA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZsdDqD6GWnmSbc6hwn75G9fZ-YBf1Bg2tw5_CJDVSwkgwNA/viewform?usp=sf_link


public schools.  Therefore, Founders relies heavily on parent support and donations to meet its 
annual expenses. As a public charter school, it is important that the Annual Fund receive support of 
the entire Founders community. This 100% commitment by all Founders’ families will open the 
grant opportunities for the school that would be unavailable without high levels of participation from 
our families and Board of Trustee members. This will enable the school to reach otherwise, 
untapped resources and grant money, and provide more opportunities to its students.  
 
We have two goals this year: 
1) The first goal is to raise $50,000 
2) The second goal is to have 100% Founders’ families donation participation 
 
There are two options in which you can contribute to the annual fund: 
1) Online: http://www.thefoundersacademy.org/outreach_happenings/donate 
2) Printable form: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MSE1B-BMmHAgLfnZeiwScalEYhDJsXB4jlVcXI6497g/edit 
 
Please consider supporting the Annual Fund this year to support the school in achieving its two 
goals. Every amount will benefit the school and you can participate with an amount you are 
comfortable donating. 
 
Sincerely, 
Aparajita Manchanda 
(Parent of a child attending The Founders Academy) 
 

ê

ê

Amazon Future Engineer Pathwayê

Great news from Amazon! 

http://www.thefoundersacademy.org/outreach_happenings/donate
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MSE1B-BMmHAgLfnZeiwScalEYhDJsXB4jlVcXI6497g/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1MSE1B-BMmHAgLfnZeiwScalEYhDJsXB4jlVcXI6497g/edit


 
 

ê

 

ê

Barnes & Noble Fundraiser - Thank youê

Thank you for supporting the Founders Academy Barnes and Noble Book Fair.  A great time was 
had supporting one of Founders 's  favorite teacher and author Mr. Goldsmith.  
 
The Founders Academy is very appreciative and  thankful for our supporters.  
 
 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=f5e41f0f3f&view=att&th=163cadaa1a8a7aac&attid=0.1&disp=safe&realattid=f1986dc295ac1170_0.1&zw


 
 
 

ê

ê

Volunteer of the Monthê

The Volunteer of the Month for June is Noelle Taku.   Mrs. Taku is a parent with two children at 
Founders.   She is active in the PTSA and coordinated the recent fundraiser at Margarita’s 
Restaurant.   That fundraiser was a huge success and brought several Founders’ families together 
to enjoy fellowship.  Additionally, Mrs. Taku spoke at an Admissions Information Open House about 
her experiences as a parent to prospective families.   Thank you, Mrs. Taku! 

 

ê

 



 

Visit from Former Mayor of Portsmouthê

On June 6, 2018, the former Mayor of Portsmouth and gubernatorial candidate Steve Marchand 
visited Founders.  Dean Mooney and Trustee/Parent Kristy Ouellette met with him to discuss 
charter schools and introduce him to Founders.   Mayor Marchand even got to enjoy a conversation 
in fluent French with Mr. Tissot!  
 
 

 
 

 
 

In Case You Missed It: Bus Surveyê

Manchester residents: 
 
The Bus Survey 2018-2019 for Grades 6-8 is up on the website here.  The deadline to fill this in is 
June 11th. 
 

êê

Garden Clubê

This year's Founders Garden Club was a success! Students started the year finishing up last year's 
garden and putting it to bed. The greenhouse was also used by level 2 science classes to create 
experiments about plant growth as they practiced the scientific method. Over the winter the Garden 
Club cared for plants in the greenhouse. The vegetables and flowers growing in front of the school 
are almost all plants the students grew from seeds in the greenhouse! They were even able to 
complete a full cycle: planting seeds from last season's tomatoes, growing new tomatoes, and 
eating a new tomato. Next year we will continue that cycle.  

http://www.thefoundersacademy.org/students/bus_survey_for_manchester_students


http://www.thefoundersacademy.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=1207671&pageId=1375149

